
THANK YOU! 
The Go ROGUE students & youth leaders want to say, "THANK YOU!" to everyone who 
donated toward our World Vision 30 Hour Famine Event. We have raised over $2,000, 
which is enough to feed 4 children for a whole year! Thank you so much for your 
financial donations as well as donating water, juice, food for our break-fast dinner! 
Thank you for partnering with us to be a part of global change. We greatly appreciate 
your prayers and support!  

It's NOT too Late…But TODAY is the LAST DAY to GIVE  
Last weekend our students went without food for 30 hours to raise funds for 
hungry children around the world. Every $40 we raise helps feed & care for a 
child for one month. You can still give by visiting our fundraising page at 
https://30hourfamine.worldvision.org/team/36240 -OR- give your donation to 
Kara Osborne on or before Today, Sunday, April 28th. Please make checks 
payable to World Vision. Any student who still has fundraising money, please 
give it to Mrs. Kara TODAY! Thanks for your help! 

FPCD Covenant Partners Class for Adults & Youth (15+) 
Our final Covenant Partner Class led by Pastor Tim in English is Today, Sunday April 28 
from 3-5pm in the Sanctuary Basement classroom. See Pastor Tim for more info.  

National Day of Prayer Gathering, This Thursday 5/2/24 in the Park 
Join us this Thursday, May 2nd at 12pm at the Gazebo in Washington Memorial Park 
(opposite the church) as we join with millions across the country to pray for our nation. 
Let’s ask the Lord to heal, renew and revive our church, family, community & country. 

First Saturday Bilingual Prayer & Praise Service 
Come pray and praise with us this Saturday, May 4, 2024 from 7-9am in the Sanctuary. 

See You Wednesday Night @ Church! 
7-8:30pm every week for all ages. 

Wednesday Night Kids: Please Arrive Before 7:30pm 
Please arrive at Wednesday Night Kids on time, teachers will wait until 7:30pm. Thanks! 
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Urgent Need for Assistance with Wednesday Night Kids 
We need Spanish speaking volunteers to assist Ms. Martha in our children’s ministry on 
Wednesday Nights. If you are child safe trained and background checked we need you to 
volunteer for one week this Spring. Please contact Mrs. Kara to sign up for your week. 

We have a new English Prayer Chain here at FPCD!  
• If you would like to be part of the team who prays over requests, please send an email 
to FPCDPrayerChain@gmail.com. Include your first and last name and ask to be part of 
the prayer team.  
• If you would like prayer, please send your request to FPCDPrayerChain@gmail.com 
Please indicate if the person gave permission to use their full name to be sent out on the 
prayer chain, otherwise requests will include their first name only.  
• We are looking for a volunteer who is willing and able to be part of the email prayer 
chain who would be willing to receive and make phone calls to people who do not use 
email. Until we have this volunteer, the prayer chain will be email only. Thanks.  

Session & Session Team Meetings 
●WORSHIPPING TEAM: Monday, April 29, 2024 at 7pm 
●SESSION: Monday, May 6, 2024 at 7pm in the Fellowship Hall 
●EQUIPPING TEAM: Monday, May 13, 2024 at 7pm 
●RESOURCING TEAM: Monday, May 20, 2024 at 7pm 
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